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Welcome… 

March was a very busy month for the U10 

Camogs. We played blitzes at  St.John's & 

travelled to the fantastic Meadowbank Sports 

centre in Magherafelt. It was great to see such a 

large attendance at both blitzes. 

We had a brilliant experience & made lots of 

memories participating in the Belfast City 

St.Patricks Day parade. The girls have to be 

commended for their behaviour - not only did 

they do Naomh Eoin proud but also themselves. 

We finished off  back at the club with a fun day, 

pizzas and party. 

The highlight of March has to be the annual Joe 

Boyle Memorial Tournament. The u10 camogs 

played in front of a packed Corrigan Park during 

the interval & then received a personalised 

medal from the Boyle family. 

April 

Important dates for your diary… 

• Sunday 2
nd

 April – Blitz, Woodlands, 10am 

• Saturday 15
th
 April – NO TRAINING 

• Sunday 16
th
 April – Happy Easter 

• Sunday 23
rd

 April – Blitz, Woodlands, 10am 

SKILLS  
 
This month the skills we will develop are: 
 

 Striking on the run 

 Hook 

 Clash 
 
Please encourage these skills throughout the Easter 

holidays. 

                 

Camog’s of the 

Month - March 

Congratulations to Aoife 

McGivern & Hannah 

McAllister who received 

March’s Camog of the 

Month. Well Done girls, 

keep up the good work! 

Practice, Practice, 

Practice 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 
 

 Abbie Holmes    - 29
th

  

 Aimee Holmes   - 29
th

  

 

Happy Birthday from all your team mates! 
  

 

Have a lovely Easter & enjoy 

your Easter Eggs! 

 

Good luck to Lucy Reynolds who is 

competing in the World Irish Dancing 

Championships on 14th April! 

Congratulations to Seana Gibson who received 

‘Pupil of the Month’ in Holy Trinity PS. Well Done! 


